The application for CMI notification under the MDR is being reviewed 
On 17 December 2020, Czech Metrology Institute (CMI) applied for the designation of a notified body according to Regulation (EU) 2017/745 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 5 April 2017 on medical devices (MDR). The application was submitted to the Czech Office for Standards, Metrology and Testing (UNMZ), as the body responsible for notified bodies in the Czech Republic. 
In the first phase, UNMZ performed an initial assessment of the completeness of the application and all its requirements. Currently, UNMZ, according to the mechanisms specified in the Administrative Procedure Code, reviews the submitted documentation and its compliance with the MDR and identifies any deficiencies. After reviewing and implementing possible corrective measures UNMZ will prepare a preliminary assessment report which will be sent to the European Commission. The European Commission then appoints a team of experts who, in cooperation with UNMZ representatives will carry out a joint assessment of compliance with the requirements of the MDR on CMI premises.
From 1st January 2021, CMI established a new internal organizational unit for medical devices certification – Medical Devices Certification Centre (CMI Medical). At present, the personnel and technical completion of this organizational unit and the development of specialized software for the certification of medical devices are underway.

Further information and specification of the scope of the submitted application:
8800 - CMI Medical – Medical Devices Certification Centre
